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To:
NFB Board Members, Chapter Presidents

From:
Gary Ray, State President

Re:
Sponsorship Campaign

As all of you are aware by now, our telemarketing fundraising project has ended and we are in need of your help and support.  The Board has come up with an idea of selling sponsorship ads for our state convention booklet.  These ads are typically easy to sell to your friends, business associates, doctors, etc.  I am urging each board member, each chapter president, each NFB member to get out and sell these ads.  Not only is it an excellent fundraising project but is another way to get the NFB name out into the community.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 828-505-0299 or First VP, Tim Jones at 704-491-1486.  

Thank you in advance.
